Office of the Warden Girls Hostels
National Institute of Technology Srinagar

NOTICE
DATED 11-02-2020

This is for the information of all concerned boarders of Girls Hostel that for B.

Tech course, Girls Hostel shall be made open from 19™ February 2020.

All concerned are advised to make their travel plan accordingly. Local B. Tech

students are not allowed to stay in Hostel before 19™ Feb 2020.

(Prof. (Dr.) Kowsar Majid)
Warden, Girls Hostel

Copy for information to:

1) Dean Students Welfare.
2) Security Officer Incharge.

3) VC Web Administrator for kindly uploading the information on Institute
website.

4) Notice Board.



